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Now that March has arrived, we are gearing up for Spring and looking forward to some warmer weather 

days. The sun will stay out longer, flowers and plants will begin to bloom, and we are hopeful to get 

outside some and enjoy the beauty of it all.  

Special Announcements for Families: We are hosting a St. Patrick’s Day party on March 17th at 1:30. 

Please give us a call with any questions. 

Special Thanks: We want to give a special thanks to Clarissa Zimmerman. Thank you for all that you do. 

 

Important Dates for March:  

• World Day of Prayer March 3rd 

• St. Patrick’s Day March 17th  

• National Puppy Day March 23rd 

• National Doctor’s Day March 30th 

• Social Work Month 

• National Nutrition Month 

Happy National Social Workers Month 

This month we spotlight and honor our Social Workers for National Professional Social Work Month. We 

thank them for all their dedication to our patients and families. Here are some great ways our Social 

Worker team can help you throughout your loved one's stay. 

    

https://nhccare.com/four-ways-a-social-worker-can-help-you-navigate-senior-care/


  

National Puppy Day! 

Puppies can turn any bad day around. We feel it best to celebrate our furry friends, regardless of age, 

and recognize National Puppy Day. After all, if you are a dog owner, they will always be your “puppy”. 

Check out this great resource on the positive effects pet therapy can have on seniors here. 

 

https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5573436/

